

Mount Litera Zee School, Udgir

MLZSU/25/PP/Event/2024-25

Date:17/08//2024

Rakshabandhan Celebration

*Dear Parents, Greetings!

We are excited to inform you that on Monday, 19th August, we will be celebrating *Raksha Bandhan* at school. To make this occasion special, we kindly request you to dress your little ones in traditional attire.

For the Girls: We encourage them to make a handmade Rakhi at home with the help of their parents. They should bring these Rakhis to school, where they will have the opportunity to tie them on the boys' wrists.

For the Boys: We would love for them to create handmade cards for the girls, expressing the beautiful bond of sibling love.

Let's come together to celebrate this beautiful tradition and teach our children the importance of the bond between brothers and sisters.

Warm regards, MLZSU TEAM

This message should convey the instructions clearly and also add a touch of warmth with the quotes.

Rh 17/08/24

Pre-Primary Coordinator

S.Kalpana 17/08/24 Principal